
 

 

Privacy Notice - Victoria Hall Community Trust Ltd (VHCTL)  

 

Under the General Data Protection Regulation 2018, we must ask your permission to hold and use 

your personal data. Any data held by the VHCTL will be provided by you. 

You have the right to be informed what personal information of yours is held by us, to have a copy 

of the information held, to amend the information or to have it erased, to object and to prevent the 

sharing of your data with other bodies or individuals. 

The Trust holds your name, address, phone number, mobile number and e-mail, if you have chosen 

to give them. The data will be held securely on paper and electronically. Your details will be erased at your 

request. 

VHCTL will only use this information to inform you of matters concerning Victoria Hall. It will not 

pass your personal data to any other organisation or person without your permission. 

 

 

 

 


